
FINDHORN BAY LOCAL NATURE RESERVE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

MEETING ON 21st JUNE AT 7.30PM IN THE JAMES MILNE INSTITUTE 

Roy Dennis   HWC    Convener 
Mo Hyde   FHC    Vice convener 
Ian Hampson   Fairways   Treasurer 
Cllr Lorna Creswell  MC 
Glen Buchannan  RFYC 
Amanda Biggins  RSPB 
Bob Mackay   FNDWA 
Donald Muir   BASC 
Ian Suttie   Conservation 
Davina Thomas   Findhorn V   Temp. secretary 
Pete Finch   FF 
Colin Bell   MC 

1. INTRODUCTION FROM NEW CHAIR/CONVENER: 
Roy Dennis thanked the Committee for their support and added that he would like to start each 
meeting with key event reports on the Bay area. 

2. APOLOGIES: 
Richard Somers Cocks, David Willing, Jen Heatley. 

3. MINUTES OF 21ST MARCH 2016: 
Accuracy: Prop. Pat Carroll, Sec Ian Hampson. 
Acceptance: Prop. Mo Hyde, Sec. Amanda Biggins. 

4. MATTERS ARISING 

5. ELECTION OF OFFICE BEARERS: 
Election conducted by Cllr Lorna Creswell. Roy Dennis elected, Treasurer and Vice chair/convener to 
remain and secretary to be arranged. 

6. TREASURER’S REPORT: 
No change. £1500 needed for information boards payment. Roy Dennis will become a signatory and 
Pat Carroll will retire as one. 
Copies of the Treasurer’s Report available in print at the meeting and on line. 

7. AOB: 
Cllr L Creswell commented that owners of the land surrounding the Bay are free to sell their land and/
or cancel their lease with the FBLNR but it would be helpful if Moray Council would pass the 
information on to the Management Committee as was not done in the case of the sale of the land for 
the beach huts. 
Colin Bell agreed to be the Moray Council contact person, replacing Ian Bruce. 

The appointment of a Kinloss Committee member will be mentioned to the F&KCC at their next 
meeting and pursued at the next FBLNR Management Meeting.  

8.  DONM: 
28th September 2016.


